
 
 
 
Software Engineering made in Zurich 
 

The premier Software Engineering conference takes place in June 2012 in Zurich. 

The International Conference on Software Engineering (ICSE) comes to Switzerland this year. 
Under the guidance of Prof. Martin Glinz from University of Zurich’s Department of Informatics, 
more than 1200 software engineering scientists and practitioners from all over the world meet 
in Zurich from June 2-9 for exchanging latest results, trends, experiences, and challenges in 
software engineering research and practice. 

ICSE is the premier software engineering conference. The quality and reputation of ICSE 
publications is on the level of the best journals in the field. Conducting ICSE in Zurich 
underlines the fact that software engineering research and practice in Zurich are on a level of 
excellence that is recognized world-wide. 

www.icse2012.org 

 

Web sites:  

ICSE 2012 website: http://www.icse2012.org 

Program: http://www.ifi.uzh.ch/icse2012/program/ 

Personal homepage of the General Chair: http://www.ifi.uzh.ch/~glinz 

About software engineering: http://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Software_engineering 

 

Contact: 

ICSE 2012 
c/o University of Zurich 

Department of Informatics 
Prof. Martin Glinz, Dr. rer. nat. 
Binzmühlestrasse 14 
8050 Zurich 

+41 44 63 54570 

glinz@ifi.uzh.ch 

 


